
From: Brittany Borean <brittany@crossroadshospice.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 1:16 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@portmoody.ca> 
Subject: Light Up City Call 
 
Hello there, 
 
My name is Brittany and I work for Crossroads Hospice Society in the Tri-Cities. We are writing to 
request that on November 18th, Port Moody City Hall be lit up in blue for Children’s Grief Awareness 
Day. Children's Grief Awareness Day is designed to help us all become more aware of the needs of 
grieving children — and of the benefits they obtain through the support of others. Children's Grief 
Awareness Day is an opportunity to make sure that grieving children receive the support they need.  
 
As the leaders in grief support in our community, bringing awareness to grief is crucial.  
Please let me know if there’s any additional information I can provide. 
 
Thank you so much for your consideration,   
 

Brittany Borean  
Pronouns: she/her 

 
Bereavement Services Coordinator 
Youth and Young Adult Program 
Crossroads Hospice Society 
209 – 2773 Barnet Hwy 
Coquitlam BC V3B 1C2 
604-945-0606 ext. 2 

 
To learn more about what we do in the Tri-Cities, Anmore & Belcarra, click below: 

CROSSROADS HOSPICE SOCIETY I  CROSSROADS INLET CENTRE HOSPICE I  CROSSROADS HOSPICE THRIFT STORE 

 
 

http://www.crossroadshospicesociety.com/
http://www.crossroadshospicesociety.com/inlet
http://www.crossroadshospicesociety.com/inlet
http://www.crossroadshospicesociety.com/store/

